
                    

2015-28                  March 20, 2015 

                   File: EI-18 
 

AER LINGUS IRISH AIRLINES 
NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 

 
 

Your Negotiating Committee and the Company met on March 3, 4, 9, 13 and 18, 
 
2015 at 

the Aer Lingus office in Jericho, New York in an attempt to conclude our negotiations. 

 

The talks on all these dates have been about compensation for the membership in the 

form of pay raises and a signing bonus for the past year. We have also had discussions 

concerning our job security and the possibility of negotiating a no lay-off clause for the 

life of the new Agreement in exchange for certain concessions. 

 

We are scheduled to meet on Tuesday, March 24 and Wednesday, March 25, 2015.  If 

you have any questions or concerns please address those to the members of your 

committee, Diane Seddio or Maria Restuccia, for accurate and up-to-date answers to your 

questions. 

 
 Fraternally yours, 

 

 
           

      Michael Manzo 

      General Chair 
 

           Diane Seddio             Maria Restuccia 

       Negotiating Committee 
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 J. Tiberi 

        T. Klima  

 I. Levy 

 District 142 Executive Board 
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